
 

 

  

PGI Properties statement: 

  

  

PGI Properties, Ltd., owner of The Mansion and The View, is no longer offering 

the building or any of its facilities for community meetings.  

  

As a ColoVista community partner for over ten years, PGI has strived to create 

positive fellowship and an environment of inclusion and partnership intended to 

better the community as a whole.  However, certain personal agendas have taken 

over and many of them negatively impact our efforts and investment in the 

community.  We can no longer advocate for those agendas to be managed from our 

facilities. 

  

We are open for the situation to change and keep a hopeful yet watchful eye on 

these agendas and the certain individuals that drive them. 

  

 


